
 
 
 

November 17, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 060964 is a file approving final Certified Survey Maps for property in the 4th Aldermanic 
District. 
 
  These Certified Survey Maps dedicate public right-of-way for renovation and redevelopment of the 
former Pabst Brewery site, now known as The Brewery. 
 
 Since the proposed final Certified Survey Maps comply with City plans for the area, the City Plan 
Commission at its regular meeting on November 20, 2006, recommended approval of the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Robert Bauman 


